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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 
 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

October 2018 

 

We had a busy month in September, one regular tournament and our two 

Club Championship events.  We had good weather, too, and good course 

conditions, but the turnouts for all three outings could have been better.  

We also held our club officer elections in September, ending on the 30th.  

This will be a big event for TRGC as our long-time club president, Nick 

Schiaretti, will be stepping down as president.  The club’s Board of Directors 

will have a whole new look next year.  Results will be announced at the year-

end scramble at Bartley Cavanaugh. 

 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 

Our Club Championship is determined by the best total net score for the 

two-day tournament, using 90% of handicap.  The winner is (drumroll, 

drumroll):  Judy Davenport, with a two-day net total of 142.  Second place 

went to Rich Anderson with a two-day total of 143, winning a tie-breaker 

over Alan Staton who had the same score.  Brad Erway won the scratch 

score title with a total of 158. 

 

Congratulations to Judy Davenport for her Club Championship and to 

Brad Erway for his scratch low score.      

 

LINCOLN HILLS (HILLS COURSE) RESULTS—1st ROUND OF THE CLUB 

CHAMPIONSHIP 

1st Flight 

1  Mike Morrow     69 net (card off) 

2  Alan Staton     69 

3  Brad Erway     70 

 

Tom Page won the fewest putts with 30.   
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2nd Flight 

1  Joe Gough      70 net 

2  Rich Stratton     71 

3  John Valdes     72 

 

John Valdes won the fewest putts with 32. 

 

3rd Flight 

1  Mark Ferguson     68 net 

2  Donna Anderson     72 (card off) 

3  Judy Davenport     72 

 

Mark Ferguson topped the putters with 34 putts. 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #5, Mike Morrow, 21’ 2”, hole #7, Brad Erway, 9’ 4”, hole #12, Renee 

Wildenberg, 10’ 1”, hole #16, Brett Svobodny, 4’ 8”. 

 

TEAL BEND RESULTS—2ND ROUND OF THE CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 

1st Flight 

1  Rich Anderson     68 net 

2  Steve Ryan     69 net 

3  Dustin Buck     71 

 

Mike Ryan won the fewest putts with 31. 

 

2nd Flight 

1  Jim Svobodny     72 net 

2  Jay Watson     73 (card off) 

3  Tom Page      73 

 

Jay Watson had fewest putts with 31. 

 

3rd Flight 

1  Judy Davenport     65 net 

2  Cindy Beach     70 

3  Johnice Swallender    72 
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Judy Davenport nailed the fewest putts with 31. 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #4, Johnice Swallender, 22’ 8”, hole #9, Dustin Buck, 2’ 3”, hole #12, 

Rich Anderson, 25’ 7”, hole #16, Sara Ryan, 13’ 7”.  

 

CHERRY ISLAND RESULTS 

1st Flight 

1   Brett Svobodny     66 net  

2  Jeff Robertson     69 

3  Brad Erway     71 (card off) 

 

Brad Erway won the fewest putts with 27—nice putting! 

 

2nd Flight 

1  Leo Winternitz     75 net (4-waycard off) 

2  Rich Stratton     75  

3  Tom Page      75 

 

Tom Page topped the putters with 30 in a card off.   

 

3rd Flight 

1  Judy Davenport     76 net (card off) 

2  Mark Ferguson     76 

3  Jim Reed      77 

 

Sharon Swanson won the low putts with 32. 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #4, Sara Ryan, 20’ 1”, hole #8, Brett Svobodny, 6’ 10”, hole #13, Brad 

Erway, 4’ 1”, hole #13, Renee Wildenberg, 10’ 2”, hole #16, Dan Nelson, 10’ 

7”. 

 

 

COMING EVENTS 

The season is almost over for TRGC, but we have a little more to come yet. 

Our annual Reno Trip and the Lou Mucci Memorial Tournament are coming 

up on October 11-14.  Our tournament courses this year will be Toiyabe 
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Golf Club (formerly Thunder Canyon) and Red Hawk (Hills course).  Both 

courses are fun to play and reasonable for both men and women players.  

There is still time to get in on the trip if you contact Nick right away.  The 

lodging packages are for the Silver Legacy Resort and Casino.  For the 

really rabid golf enthusiasts, Sandy Davis is organizing an extra event at 

Grizzly Ranch on Thursday, October 11.  This course is definitely 

gorgeous and a great golfing experience. 

 

Our end-of-the-year scramble will be held at Bartley Cavanaugh on 

Saturday, October 27.  After the golf, the club will host lunch and hand 

out prizes to golfers in various categories.  Plus, there will be raffle gifts 

for everyone (or darn near).  Lastly, the election results for our officer 

positions will be announced.  Renee will be sending out the announcement and 

entry form soon—be sure to attend. 

 

TRGC WEBSITE 

In addition to our regular website, Brett Svobodny has started a Facebook 

page for our club.  View it under Two Rivers Golf Club.   

 

Meanwhile, James Snyder continues to update our club website to show 

current information.  This is a big job; thanks, James for your work to give 

us a better website.  Check it out when you get a chance and use it as a 

reference for upcoming events:  www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

Even this late in our season, we have had a couple of new members join our 

club in recent weeks; continued growth is essential for our club to remain 

strong and active.  Be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf 

buddies from other groups to meet our club.   

 

SUNSHINE 

It was good to see Nick Schiaretti back in action at Lincoln Hills and Teal 

Bend following his recent surgery.  I had some heart surgery in September, 

but I was able to get back to golf pretty quickly without splitting my 

stitches or any other consequences.   
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NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

